
 

NEWS UPDATE  
Kingston Community Credit Union to observe National Day of Truth and Reconciliation 
August 18, 2021 – Kingston, Ontario 
 
 
The Government of Canada recently passed legislation to designate September 30 as a National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation to “honour Survivors, their families, and communities, and ensure that public 
commemoration of the history and legacy of residential schools remains a vital component of the 
reconciliation process.” 
 
To help create awareness amongst staff and our members, Kingston Community Credit Union will be 
observing the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. To encourage KCCU’s ongoing commitment to 
reflection, learning and growth in our own communities, our branches will be closed to members on 
September 30, 2021. 
 
Like all Canadians, this day will provide an opportunity for our staff to further the truth and 
reconciliation process in their own personal way.  We encourage our staff and members to take this 
opportunity to participate in quiet reflection, education, or commemorative activities within our 
communities on this first National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. 
 
About Kingston Community Credit Union:  A member-owned and democratically operated financial co-
operative open to those who work or reside in and around Kingston. KCCU strongly believes in building 
co-operative relationships with our members and our community. For over 60 years KCCU has made a 
positive impact on our local community with charitable giving, volunteerism, and financial education. 
We have a proud tradition of co-operative business ethics and a commitment to continually 
demonstrate our mission, vision, and values. As part of the credit union philosophy of People Helping 
People, KCCU is committed to building, strengthening, and enhancing the lives of those in our 
community.  
 

To find out more about KCCU visit us at www.kccu.ca or                         
      
Media contact: For media inquiries contact Jon Dessau, CEO (jdessau@kccu.ca) or David Bull, CFO 
(dbull@kccu.ca) at 613-384-5555.  
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